
      

 

 

 

1. Citadel Cares - Attention all Citadel Cares Members - There will be a 
meeting at lunch in Ms.  D'Alfonso's room today at lunch.  All members must 
attend.  Please bring your lunches. 

  

2. Ski & Snowboard Club - Thank you to all who have put their names in for 
the ski and snowboard club! We have a limited number of spots left. If your 
form is already in, you will be sent payment information by the end of the 
week. If you are still hoping to bring in a form, don't delay! You can drop off 
completed forms to Ms. Brant or Ms. Cook in Blue community.  

 

3.  Grade 8 Boys Volleyball - Congratulations to the Grade 8 Boys Volleyball 
teams who participated in the 'B' tournament last night at Eagle Mountain 
Middle School. Both teams put in a great effort with Team 1 finishing with a 4-
3 record, and team 2 finishing with a 3-3-1 record. A reminder of the 'A' 
Tournament which will be happening next Wednesday November 22nd, 
and that there is a practice tomorrow at 7:45am which is open to all players.  
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